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Subject: Objections to Wisbech Incinerator 
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Having read the scientific reports relating to climate change, the risk of flooding in Fenland due to 
rising sea levels, the government’s proposals for clean air quality and the huge amount of opposition 
to a monstrous incinerator being built near a small towns community in an important agricultural 
area with mainly food industry to sustain it, I cannot believe that the Secretary of State is in any 
doubt that this plan by MVV should be turned down without reservation.  No matter how much 
evidence you ignore about the lies in the proposal, about the impact on the infrastructure and planet 
this will bring, the fact that there is already a surplus of capacity for burning waste in UK and this is 
likely to continue to be the case as pressure to recycle and reuse continues surely means the 
proposal is a non starter?  I have read countless objections based on solid fact as you must have 
done.  What are you waiting for? Turn it down now. 
 
Stephen Wenn 
 




